
Town of Albion

Public Hearing

2016 Preliminary Budget

November 10, 2015

Present: Supervisor Aaron Walter

Councilman Thomas Reff

Councilman Randy Mattison

Councilman Lonny Mattison

Recording Secretary: Amy J. Ford, Town Clerk

Absent: Councilman Brad Hilton

Proof of Notice having been furnished, the Public Hearing on the 2016 Preliminary Budget was 

called to order at 6:30 pm by Supervisor Walter.

The following person(s) spoke for or against the 2016 Preliminary Budget:

1) Judge Howard Allen asked if the Board had decided on the Street Lighting.  Supervisor Walter stated 

the Board would discuss the lights at the regular meeting.

All person(s) desiring to be heard, having been heard, the hearing was terminated at 6:34 pm by 

Supervisor Walter.

Respectfully submitted,

Amy J. Ford

Town Clerk


